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         28th September 2017 
Dear parents, 
 
Letters Sent Home this Week 
Class 1  –  Pets at Home, 4th October 
Class 1  -  Snack letter 
Individuals  - Recorder Charge Letter – Autumn Term 
 
Harvest Service 
Can I invite you all to our harvest service on Tuesday 3rd October.  I know it will be a 
lovely occasion and we are lucky enough to have the Archdeacon of St Albans to join 
us this year.  If you are able to attend, can we please ask that you try and be seated 
in church by 10.35, as all the children will be walking along Church Road and will find it 
much easier if there are no cars driving up to church.  If you would like to contribute 
to the Bishops Appeal, there will be an opportunity at the service. 
 
At the end of the service, the children will need to get back for lunch so please do 
not drive down Church Road until after the children have left the church. 
 
Reminders 

- Can we remind you that it is not possible for you or your children to wait inside 
school before or after school has finished. 

- If your child brings a packed lunch to school, they are not allowed to bring 
sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks. 

- CLASS 3 please remember to bring in your tins of goodies for the “Magic 
Beans Tombola” on Monday. 

- Magic beans tombola and skittle event on Monday (everything will cost 50p). 
- COFFEE MORNING – Lisa MacGovern  our Family Worker, will be in school 

tomorrow morning from 9-10a.m. and we hope that some of you will be able to 
join her. 

 
Class 2 and 4 Cake Sale 
Our thanks to everyone who supported the cake sale in aid of the Bishop of St 
Albans’ Harvest Appeal “Full of Beans”.  We are very pleased to let you know that we 
raised £55.70 from the sale of cakes.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Message from “The Friends” 
Bonfire Night – Just a reminder that we are still happy to take any wood that could 
be used for the Little Gaddesden bonfire on 5th November and we can arrange 
collection.  If you have any wood, please let a member of the Friends committee know. 
 
Helping at our events – if you are keen to get involved with the forthcoming bonfire 
night or Christmas Fayre, please do let us know.  There is always plenty that needs to 
be done before, during and after the event.  If you haven’t been involved before 
please don’t worry, one of the committee members will guide and support you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Charis Geoghegan 
Headteacher 


